



13th March 2020

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Here at Albright we are receiving daily updates from the Department for Education and in regular talks with Public Health to discuss the latest updates and advice regarding Coronavirus. I know that some of our pupils are struggling with their anxieties over the virus so I wanted to share some graphs for you to talk through with your child and they will hopefully feel more reassured.

Alcohol sanitiser gel will be used in school, if you have objections to this please let us know. It will be administered by staff as pupils come into school.

If you have any questions, please contact me on the school number.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs C Hazelwood

Head Teacher

Albright Education Centre









HOME & HOSPITAL TUITION SERVICE

Albright Education Centre South Tipton Campus Site Alexandra Road Tipton West Midlands DY4 7NR

Telephone: 0121 533 5806













